June 2, 2021

Coty Raven Morris Crosby High School Choir Director

Dear Parents and Students,

It is with a bittersweet heart that I inform you of my resignation from Crosby High School as your Choir Director. I have been called to a position at Portland State University as the Professor of Music Education and Social Justice and will be relocating to the North-West.

Because these students deserve the absolute best, the search for a new Director has already begun. Once a new person has been appointed, you will be informed immediately. The CHS Administration has invited me to help with the transition in August prior to my move. The new Director and I will make sure that the year starts with enthusiasm and ease.

In the meantime, the choir website, <a href="www.crosbychoirsings.com">www.crosbychoirsings.com</a>, will remain active and under the maintenance of myself and the Choir Boosters. The Choir Officers and Booster Parents are also aware of this transition and also know that the calendar, choir tours, festivals, and music selections for the next year have already been planned. If any students would like to attend Choir Camp, you can find a list of camps on the website as well. Updates will continue to be posted on the site and students will get notices through Remind. This program deserves nothing less than spectacular.

Thank you for the opportunity to work at this wonderful school. These kids are truly my "forever students". Please do not hesitate to keep in touch or contact me with any questions or concerns. Though my time is short, I will not soon forget the impact these students have had on myself and my teaching. Thank you.

Until we meet again,

Coty Raven Morris
Crosby High School | Choir Director
Being Human Together | Founder
www.crosbychoirsings.com
www.cotyravenmorris.com
cotyraven88@gmail.com

